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OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

April 12, 2023

Dear AUB Students and Professors,

We hope that you are doing well.

This is to announce that Eid Al Fitr will probably begin on Friday, April 21, 2023.
Accordingly, Friday, April 21, and Monday, April 24, 2023, will be observed as holidays,
and no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held during these days.

Important notice for document requests:

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on April 21 and April 24, 2023.

Expedited documents requested between April 20 and April 24 will be available for
pickup by April 27.

Kind regards,
Office of the Registrar



